
From: bobdavis
To: Mike_Murray@nps.gov
Cc: Barbara Ackley; larry hardham
Subject: Re: Fw: NC-CTURTLE: Emerald Isle
Date: 07/28/2010 11:19 AM

MIKE :  Thank you for the reply.  Sorry that I lacked clarity. No, there is 
no requirement for DNA testing.  Objective is to increase the number of 
turtles nesting in the seashore, along with more nests. Without attachment 
of transmitters on adult turtles it is difficult to determine such numbers. 
DNA testing of an egg or hatchling from each nest would supply that data. 
BOB
----- Original Message ----- 
From: <Mike_Murray@nps.gov>
To: "bobdavis" <davisrb@embarqmail.com>
Cc: "Barbara Ackley" <ackleybc@aol.com>; "bobdavis" 
<davisrb@embarqmail.com>; "larry hardham" <hardhead@embarqmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2010 8:45 AM
Subject: Re: Fw: NC-CTURTLE: Emerald Isle

> Bob,
>
> There is no requirement in the loggerhead recovery plan for DNA testing. 
> A
> doctoral student at the University of Georgia is doing a DNA study in
> several southeastern states and this is the first year of doing it in NC.
> Matthew Godfrey is coordinating the NC effort and the Seashore is
> participating in the study.
>
> Mike Murray
> Superintendent
> Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
> (w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
> (c)  252-216-5520
> fax 252-473-2595
>
> CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
> This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which
> it is addressed.  This communication may contain information that is
> proprietary, privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from
> disclosure.
>
>
>
>             "bobdavis"
>             <davisrb@embarqma
>             il.com>                                                    To
>                                       "Mike Murray" <mike_murray@nps.gov>
>             07/26/2010 11:32                                           cc
>             AM                        "bobdavis"
>                                       <davisrb@embarqmail.com>, "larry
>                                       hardham" <hardhead@embarqmail.com>,
>                                       "Barbara Ackley" <ackleybc@aol.com>
>                                                                   Subject
>                                       Fw: NC-CTURTLE: Emerald Isle
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
>
> Is CAHA  testing DNA  to record the number of females nesting here as
> required by Recovery Plan ?    BOB
> ----- Original Message -----
> From: PAMinn@aol.com
> To: nc-cturtle@lists.seaturtle.org
> Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2010 10:04 AM
> Subject: NC-CTURTLE: Emerald Isle
>
> Nest 3 had a small boil last night of 27 hatchlings....this was day
> 51....the nest has been cratered for 2 previous days...
>
> We still have no action from nest 1 and 2.
>
> Emerald Isle now has 22 nests which is great for us...keep them coming...I
> can't wait for DNA results to see how many females there are and where 
> they
> are.
>
> Pam Minnick
> Emerald Isle
>
>
> __________ Information from ESET NOD32 Antivirus, version of virus
> signature database 5314 (20100726) __________
>
> The message was checked by ESET NOD32 Antivirus.
>
> http://www.eset.com
>
>
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> __________ Information from ESET NOD32 Antivirus, version of virus 
> signature database 5320 (20100728) __________
>
> The message was checked by ESET NOD32 Antivirus.
>
> http://www.eset.com
>
>
> 
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